
Quil Ceda Tulalip Newsletter—May, 2021 
Principal’s Message 

Last Day of  School   

June 21st 

Book Up Summer Program 

The Book Up Summer will once again be at QCT for students in K-2nd graders.  This is a 
wonderful program where students will get 12 free books for summer reading.  The dates 
to pick out your 12 free books are May 10-14th.  It will once again be online.  We would 
love for students to pick out their books with family at home.  However, we  understand 
that we may have to choose books for some families.  Family information Zoom meeting 
will be Tuesday, May 4th at 11:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. with the Librarian, 
Mrs. Ervin.  This will be a great time to ask any questions you might 
have.  More information will be coming in home emails including the 
link to click on to order books along with instructions.  Stay tuned! 

Thank you, Mrs. Ervin, Librarian 

Memorial Day       
Monday, May 31st         

No School 

POPSICLE WEDNESDAYS!! 

EVERY WEDNESDAY POPSICLES 
WILL BE FOR SALE FOR            
.50 CENTS.   

BROUGHT TO YOU 
BY QCT STUDENT     
LEADERSHIP 

Welcome to May, QCT families!   
 
I cannot believe how quickly this year is moving 
along and how soon Summer will be with us! As al-
ways, I just want to thank all of you for entrusting our 
school and staff with your wonderful children. Our 
QCT students are our pride and joy! 
 
As our staff and school begins to plan for next year, 
there is one ask that would help us in planning. If 
your family will be moving or changing schools, 
please notify our office of your plans.  The office can 
be reached at 360-965-3100. This will help us as we 
look at classroom sizes and placements for the 21-
22 school year. 
 
Also, please know our staff is hard at work planning 
on how we can honor some of our same end of year 
traditions, for example our 5th grade potlatch, while 
maintaining health and safety guidelines.  More infor-
mation will be coming out about this and other 
events in the coming weeks.  
 
Last, but not least, THANK YOU to all of the families 
who attended our first Coffee with the Principals’ 
event this last Thursday.  We appreciated the discus-
sion and connections around how we partner to 
make the learning experience at QCT a great one! 
 
In partnership and with gratitude, 
Sarah-Marie Boerner, Principal 



    Warm Weather Clothing 
Reminder 

As the weather warms up,  
please encourage your students 
to dress accordingly.  They 
may want to have a sweater, 

sweatshirt, or lightweight coat for those 
chilly mornings.  

NOT RETURNING NEXT YEAR? 

If you find that you are not returning 
to our school next year, please let the 
office know as soon as possible.   

We have already begun planning for 
next year and it is helpful for class 
placements .   

Once you know which school your stu-
dent will attend, please register them 
as soon as possible at the new school.  
The new school will then 
request  your student’s rec-
ords from us. 

2021 Native American Student 
Art Festival 

 

Every Native child in the District is encouraged to submit 
their art for the Native American Student Art Festival.  
Students may submit one entry for each of the eight 
categories listed below.   

 Drawing (i.e., Pencil, Charcoal, Colored Chalk, Pas-
tels) 

 Painting (i.e., Watercolor, Tempera, Poster Acrylic) 

 Writing (i.e., Poetry, Prose, Stories) 

 Culture (i.e., Drums, Regalia, Beadwork, Carvings, 
Weaving,  
Basketry, Paddles) 

 Sculpture (i.e., Clay, Paper-Mache) 

 Mixed Media (use of 2 or more artistic media) 

 Digital/New Media (i.e., Digital Illustration, Photog-
raphy, Videos) 

 Pure Hear (Native students with disabilities) 

 

Please submit entries to one of our Native Family En-
gagement Specialists, Ms. Kateri or Ms. Zee. 

 

Non-Discrimination Statement:  Marysville School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, 
religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a 
trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees 
have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Risk  
Management Supervisor, gregg_kuehn@msd25.org, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer – Tracy Souza, Executive Director of Human Resources, 
tracy_souza@msd25.org, 360-965-0071; Section 504 Coordinator, Andrea Wyatt, Director of Categorical Programs,  
andrea_wyatt@msd25.org, 360-965-0053; ADA Coordinator – Brad Roden, Director of Secondary Special Education, 
brad_roden@msd25.org, 360-965-0175. Address:  4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270.  Website: www.msd25.org   Marysville School 
District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace. You can report discrimination and discriminatory harassment to any school staff member or to 
the district’s Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a complaint.  Note: Policies that address this issue are policy 
3210 “Non-Discrimination” & 5010 – “Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action.” These Policies are available online at www.md25.org, at 
your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000.  

Thank you to those families that joined 

our Coffee with the Principal event.   A 

special thank you to the QCT PTA for 

providing the refreshments. 
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